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From: Rodrigo Palma
To: Plan Commission Comments; pccomments@cityof.comadison.com
Subject: Demolition of 519-521 W Main st.
Date: Monday, May 13, 2024 4:40:11 PM

You don't often get email from rgpalma2015@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon,
I'd like to express opposition to the project being built in that address.
I live right behind it at 514 W Doty St.
Also regardless of the approval or not I would like to mention there are some nice beautiful
tress in between that will likely get damaged or worse taken down, not to mention the noise
disturbance fue to the construction.
Please consider as well the traffic. There is already a construction going on at the 500 hundred
block at W Washington ave that is causing several big trucks every day to be lining up all the
way till Bedford st even W Main passed Bettford. How would that be handled? Broom is
already adapted to bike traffic leaving absolutely no room for trucks to park.
Please let me know if this email counts.
Most people don't pay attention to these notices, but I can tell you very few people would like
this to happen.
Have a nice day.
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